
Crystal Ogle joined the Washington State Board of Health (Board) as an Administrative 
Assistant for the School Rule Project on June 17, 2024. Crystal transitioned to a full-time 
staff position on February 18, 2025. She is excited for the opportunity to continue 
supporting the important and extremely interesting work of the Board. 

Crystal appreciates the opportunity to learn new things and work with new people. By 
training and education, Crystal is a Licensed Midwife in Washington State who will be 
retiring from practice. She holds a Bachelor of Science in Midwifery from the Midwives 
College of Utah and has a background in Social Justice work, board leadership, and 
secondary education. 

Crystal lives on Whidbey Island with her family and enjoys time with her children, 
grandchildren, amazing husband, a growing herd of goats, and a flock of chickens. 
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